
The Board of Commissioners office released the following road 
related information: 
 
COMMISSIONERS' WEEKLY REPORT 
December 2, 2005 
 
- - - - - - - - - 

 
BRIDGES OPENED TO TRAFFIC 

 
Killam Creek and Bewley Creek Bridges were recently opened to 
public traffic.  
 
However Carter & Company, the construction contractor hired by 
the County, is still doing finishing work in the vicinity of 
both bridges.  Due to weather conditions, final striping of both 
of these project roadways will likely occur when weather 
conditions get drier.  
 
- - - - - - - - - 
(the above information was only a portion of the entire Weekly 
Report) 
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